
COVID -19 UPDATE 

COVID-19 Update- Traveling with Significant Living Travel 

   

     As new developments around the Coronavirus continue to evolve, we at Significant Living 

Travel want to assure you that we will be proactive to ensure the safety of all our valued guest.  

At times like these it’s important to let you know that the health and safety of our passengers, 

partners and employees is our top priority.  

 

 

    If you have an upcoming trip, or are thinking about booking a trip in the near future, we are 

confident that you will be much more at ease knowing that we are monitoring the current events 

and will keep you informed of any changes.  

 

 

    While it’s important that we make sure the coaches we use are clean and ready for you when 

you first step on, our drivers will be performing an extra cleaning on a daily basis. 

We’re providing hand sanitizer and encouraging all our passengers to actively keep their hands 

clean and germ free.  

 

 

    We are providing disinfectant wipes for anyone who wishes to further clean their seating area. 

(If you have your own wipes and hand sanitizer, we encourage you to bring that as well, since 

you are likely aware that supplies of these materials are hard to come by.)  

 

 

  Lastly, in addition to the above actions, we’re asking all our passengers to use common sense 

and follow CDC recommendations on prevention whether you happen to be traveling with 

Significant Living Travel or are simply at home. With all information floating around, we highly 

recommend visiting the excellent CDC website. 

 

 

    We are looking forward to making sure any trip with Significant Living Travel is fun, safe, 

and will be a great experience to remember.  

 

 

   We appreciate your understanding and are dedicated to continuing to provide you with the 

highest level of service that you have come to expect.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Christina and Andrew Knowles 

Significant Living Travel 


